
 

Mathematics  
This half term we will be focusing on 

addition and subtraction to 10. We will 
start by looking at combining two 

objects to make a whole. We will then 
look at our number bonds to 10 using a 
ten’s frame and the part-whole model. 

a 
 

Communication and Language 
We will be storytelling and creating 

Traditional Tales in small groups. We will 
be developing our listening skills during 

Circle Time. We will also encourage 
children to share items from home 

during ‘Show and Tell’.      
 

 

Physical Development  
We will continue our weekly PE 

lessons on a Thursday 
afternoon. We will also 

continue to develop our fine 
motor skills through ‘Dough 

Disco’ and our ‘Funky Fingers’ 
challenges. 

.  
 

Personal, Social and Emotional 
Development 

Our PSHE topic for this half term is 
‘Keeping Safe’ where we will be 
thinking about different ways to 

make sure we keep ourselves and 
each other safe.  

 
 
 

Literacy 
This half term we will be exploring lots 
of traditional tales, such as The Three 
Little Pigs and Jack and the Beanstalk. 

We will be spending time thinking 
about the structure of a story and 

creating our own versions of some of 
these traditional stories. We will be 
storytelling in groups and putting on 
our own puppet show to re-tell the 

stories.   
 

Expressive Arts and Design  
This half term we will be acting out 

traditional tales, as well as creating our 
own props, scenery and puppets for our 
puppet show. We will also be creating 
characters from our traditional stories 

using lots of different media.  
 
 

Understanding the World  
This half term we will be 

continuing with our Forest 
School sessions, introducing tool 

use and campfire cooking. We 
will be building houses for The 
Three Little Pigs, making bread 

and growing beans.  
  


